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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It is with great pleasure I can inform you, following a successful interview yesterday, I have accepted 

the position of Headteacher in St. Bernadette’s Primary School on a permanent basis.  (Following 

appropriate checks and references). 

 

I look forward to continuing to work in partnership with all parents, pupils and staff to ensure St. 

Bernadette’s continues to be a thriving community of faith and learning.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Marianne Savage, 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


